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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 4:38 PM
To: 'Jack Phillips (jack.phillips@usw.salvationarmy.org)'
Cc: 'Kaye Patterson (kaye.patterson@usw.salvationarmy.org)'; 'Jeanne Homsey'; Roe, Dilan, 

Env. Health; 'Mike Sonke'
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO3084 - Salvation Army, 601 Webster St., Oakland
Attachments: Attachment_1_and_ftpUploadInstructions_2014-05-15.pdf

Dear Mr. Phillips, 

On July 31, 2014, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) approved an extension request to August 14, 2014 for 
submittal of a site characterization work plan.   ACEH has yet to receive a work plan for site characterization.   

Therefore at this junction, please upload the overdue technical report to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell), and to
the State Water Resources Control Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file naming
convention and schedule: 

 

 October 29, 2014- Soil and Groundwater Investigation Work Plan (file name: RO0003084_WP_R_yyyy-mm-
dd)  

A copy of the Responsible Party(ies) Legal Requirements/Obligations is provided as an attachment. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  

Regards, 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 

 


